
Carruthers Creek  This Week 
 

 Week of Nov. 1st 

WE ARE 

“ALLERGY AWARE & NUT 
FREE!” 

  

         905-683-0921      http://carruthers.ddsb.ca      Twitter: @Carruthers_PS 

 

  

Superintendent:   Margaret Lazarus    Principal:           S. Pipher-Hogg     www.ddsb.ca 

Trustee:                  Donna Edwards    Vice Principal:  R. Saati                             

WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO USE THE MINISTRY OF HEALTH’S ONLINE SELF-ASSESSMENT TOOL EACH DAY BE-
FORE SENDING YOUR CHILD(REN) TO SCHOOL BY VISITING  https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/ 

 

PICTURE DAY 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 9TH 

LUNCHROOM SUPERVISORS ARE NEEDED FOR 
MORNINGS ONLY.  IF YOU ARE INTERESTED, 
PLEASE CALL REMA SAATI, VICE-PRINCIPAL AT 905
-683-0921 

SCC MEETING 

Tuesday, November 2nd at 6:30 pm 

Link is as follows:      meet.google.com/som-depv-mgx 

LUNCH DROP-OFF 

If you are dropping a lunch off for your child, please 
make sure it is labelled before you drop it off.  Pens 
& labels are not available. With 720 students in the 
school, we cannot keep track of unlabelled lunches. 

Thank you. 

PROGRESS REPORTS & PARENT CONFERENCES 

Progress Reports will be sent out electronically on 
Wednesday, November 10th 

We will be holding Parent-Teacher Interviews on 
Thursday, November 11th from 4:00 - 8:00 pm and 
Friday, November 12th from 9:00 - 11:00 am. This 
year, you will be able to schedule your Parent-
Teacher Interviews online.  You will be able to 
make appointments from November 5th at 8:00 
am until November 10th at 9:00 pm.  Watch your 
inbox for the registration code!  

Along with the progress report, the virtual confer-
ence allows for parents, students and educators to 
discuss academic progress while developing im-
portant learning skills and work habits.  It is an 
opportunity for our students to be reflective upon 
their goals they established earlier within the fall 
and how we can work together to support their 
growth. 

CYBER SECURITY AWARENESS MONTH 

Week 4 

 In the final week of Cyber Security Awareness 
Month, we’re talking about why it’s important to ap-
proach using “the cloud” with caution.  

The way we use a cloud service can have a significant 
impact on the security of information that we upload.  

Please visit https://bit.ly/3mv6mrn  to understand 
the threats involved in using the cloud and how to avoid them. 

 

 

https://meet.google.com/som-depv-mgx?hs=122&authuser=0

